Tuesday, July 19, 2022 at 18:44:18 Eastern Daylight Time

Subject: Open-Rank Tenure-Line Professor of Physics (Position Available)
Date: Tuesday, July 19, 2022 at 5:40:13 PM Eastern Daylight Time
From: Bethe Scalettar

To: Peter H Fisher

Dear Dr. Fisher:

This is Bethe Scalettar, Chair of the Department of Physics at Lewis & Clark College. | am writing to
ask if you can help me increase awareness of my department’s search for a new tenure-line faculty
member by forwarding this Email to qualified applicants and to colleagues. Our search is open rank
and essentially open field, and we particularly encourage applications from candidates from
historically underrepresented groups. A copy of the advertisement is here. Review of applications
will begin on September 15, 2022.

The successful applicant will join our community at an exciting and transformative time. Unlike many
small colleges, our institution is experiencing record high enrollments. In addition, Dr. Robin Holmes-
Sullivan has just taken the helm as the first woman and the first person of color to serve as our
institution’s president during its 155-year history, and all of our STEM departments, and three non-
STEM departments, are searching for new tenure-line faculty.

Sincerely,
Bethe Scalettar

Professor and Chair, Department of Physics
Member, Program in Biochemistry and Molecular Biology
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https://college.lclark.edu/live/news/49023-open-rank-tenure-line-professor-of-physics
https://www.lclark.edu/offices/president/about/

